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Construction Requires Temporary Lane Closures and Uneven Pavement 

on State Highway 412 through Siloam Springs 

BENTON COUNTY (9-20) – Construction work on State Highway 412 requires temporary 
lane closures and uneven pavement in Siloam Springs, according to Arkansas Department 
of Transportation (ARDOT) officials. 

Work is ongoing and will continue through the period of Northwest Arkansas’ Bikes, Blues, 
and BBQ beginning Wednesday, September 20, 2017.  Motorists and cyclists should 
exercise caution through the construction zone. Advance warning signs, flaggers, and cones 
will be used to notify motorists approaching the construction zones. Work should be 
completed next week weather permitting. 

APAC Central, Inc. of Fayetteville, AR was awarded the State Highway 412 overlay contract 
at $1,414,945.75. This project will overlay approximately 3 miles of the highway with new 
asphalt. 

Drivers should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 
zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ARDOT.gov. 
You can also follow us on Twitter @myARDOT. 
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